
Further to the communiqués dated 01 November 2016 and 
16 December 2016, pertaining to the acquisition of Apollo Bramwell 
Hospital’s business operations by The Medical and Surgical Centre Limited 
(“MSCL”), the Board of Directors of CIEL Limited is now pleased to inform its 
shareholders and the public in general that the transaction process relating 
to the taking over of Apollo Bramwell Hospital’s business operations by 
MSCL has been successfully completed.

The above transaction is not a notifiable transaction as per Chapter 13 of the 
Listing Rules of the Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd.

By order of the Board

CIEL Corporate Services Ltd
Company Secretary

20 January 2017

This communiqué is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3. The Board of 
Directors of CIEL Limited accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the 
information contained in this communiqué.
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